
 

St Marks Church visit 

During this festive season we have the op-

portunity to take the children to St Marks 

Church, to listen to the story of the Nativi-

ty. The groups will be going as follows:  

Barn Owls, Ladybirds  -  Monday 13th Dec  

Rabbits, Hedgehogs.  - Monday 13th Dec 

Foxes, Squirrels  Tuesday 14th Dec 

Robins, Otters  - Tuesday 14th Dec 

Forest School for Pre-school   

Debbie (Forest School Leader), Lisa and the pre-school team would 

like to take the pre-school children to the woods on Wednesday 8th 

December  during their pre-school session. The children will have 

the opportunity to explore the woods and enjoy some hot chocolate 

and a biscuit. Please make sure your child is wrapped up warm 

with a hat, gloves and wellies. We will need some extra help so if 

anyone is able to help out please let Lisa know. Unfortunately, if 

we are unable to get enough help the visit will not be able to take 

place. 

 

Our Children in need day was a success!!! 
 The children took part in an afternoon of ac-
tivities in support of Children in need. We sup-
ported them to design their own Pudsey, eye 
patch, biscuits which they ate and they all 
joined in to design a big cut out Pudsey. The 
Children were very engaged and enjoyed their 

afternoon of fun!! Please check out Tapestry for photos and vide-
os of your child. 
 
We are delighted to share our  Preschool great new look in sup-
porting our Curiosity approach!!! Over the last few weeks our 
Preschool was given a new look with the support of our new lead 
Lisa and team. We are now using more natural materials that are 
environmentally friendly for our learning resources. The children 
like the new resources and are really engaged with their play. 
Take a look on Tapestry  to see our new look!!! 
 
Lastly we will like to ask parents of Preschoolers if they can kindly 
contribute boxes, cardboard etc that are all recyclable as we are 
supporting the children back into junk modelling again. Thanks 
for your support. 

 The children had a fun day of 

activities in their spotty clothes 

and  learnt about why we were 

collecting money, and we raised 

over £68.00 

 Thank you so much  

PUDSEY will be so pleased! 
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SAFEGUARDING 

If your child requires assistance in 

the toilets, please ask a member of 

staff to accompany them. Please do 

not enter the toilet area with your 

child. 

 

 

 

 

 

We shall begin exciting clubs 

again after the Christmas 

break. Clubs are always popu-

lar at York Road introducing 

lots of new fun and ways of 

learning new skills. 

Details shall follow in the next  

week.  

  1st Dec Photos, last day 
for orders 

9th Dec Panto 

  

Diary Dates 


